
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 14th June 2019 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a super long weekend, see you all on Tuesday. 

How to Improve the Home 

Learning Environment 

 

Your home is a very important 

factor in your child’s  

development.  A recent  

government document (see 

the summary on the back of 

this letter) suggests that there 

are 3 simple ways to improve 

behaviour at home 

 

 Chat 

 Play  

 Read 

 

Please take the time to chat, 

play and read with your child 

at home. 

Forest School 

 

On The Patch this week the 

children had the opportunity 

to climb a tree using the tree 

harness.  Please ask your child 

about their experience.  You 

could upload their comments 

onto Tapestry, we would love 

to hear from them. 

 

 

There will be no Forest School 

sessions on The Patch next 

week, they will continue the 

following week. 

 

 

Please let us know if you 

would like to volunteer on The 

Patch, all we need from you is 

a clear DBS check and a love 

for nature and children’s 

learning.  The children love the 

sessions, as do we and we are 

sure that you would too! 


